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Message from Principal Bailey 
Hello Oakwood Family, 
  
As we come to the close of this school year, I would like to express 
my gratitude to our students, teachers, and community for believing 
in our school’s plan of blending our two communities together.  We 
have seen so much success in student academic growth and social 
skills.  Our kids are resilient and have shown that they can meet the 
challenges of school.  I truly love being able to serve this community 
every day. 
  
I wish for all our Owls and their loved ones that you may have a safe 
and healthy summer.  New school year registration will begin the 
last week of July and more information will be coming out over the 
summer.  Please check our school’s webpage, Class Dojo, and social 
medias for more information.  Once you have completed the online 
registration forms, the student’s teacher will be made available to 
you. 
  
I love ALL our OWLS! 

Mr. Bailey 
#TogetherWeSOAR            

Fundraiser Update 
THANK YOU OAKWOOD friends, families, parents, and more for 
donating to the PTA Fundraiser. We are so grateful for your 
support and excited that we have met our goal. We would love 
some feedback on activities you love or what you want to see 
more of next year! Scan the QR code to fill it out.  

We also want to thank our business sponsors for this fundraiser 
including Mecham Chiropractic and The Roofing Center who are 
also members of our school community. Thank you for your 
generosity!

August 9 from 3:30-5:30.

Registration begins end of July

August 12th

Owl Chorale will be singing at 6:00 in 
the auxiliary gym. Families in Owl 
Chorale should check for an email with 
more details on where to meet and what 
to wear if they would like to participate. 

All school-wide incentives were earned, check 
out when they will be happening this month 
on the attached calendar. Sign up to help with 
the end of year fun:
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Field Day 
Field Day is May 21st! We still have some available 
volunteer spots, scan the QR to sign up and help out. 
One of the best days of the school-year!  

Please be sure to arrive on time and watch for more 
details to come as we get closer. Breakfast and lunch 
refreshments will be provided for our volunteers. 

Thank you to all our volunteers throughout the school 
year. We appreciate you so much!

Reflections 2024-2025 
You can start on next year's Reflections projects now and through the 
summer! The theme for next year is "Accepting Imperfection" - Go 
to www.oakwoodpta.com/reflections for more information on this 
program. Watch for more details at the start of the next school-year!

Kindergarten Info

Kindergarten 
Information 
Kindergarten Registration for 
2024-25 school year is open and 
families are invited to visit the main 
office to register today. 

Kindergarten 
Orientation will be 
Friday, May 10th at 

12:30pm

Suggestions or 
Questions? 
We’re here for YOU! Send us a message 
at oakwoodpta2020@gmail.com


